
Hudson County Community College has implemented 
Connect-ED, a text- and voice-messaging emergency-alert 
system in the event of a crisis or emergency that poses 
an immediate and life-threatening danger to the College 
community.

Connect-ED is HCCC’s response to a federal law which requires 
disclosure of pertinent information about campus crime and security.  
The system will allow the College to send time-sensitive notifications 
by phone, email and/or text message.

Users may access the College’s web site, https://www.hccc.edu/
administration/communications/emergency-notification.html, and 
click on the Connect-ED link to register their contact information such 
as home, work, and cell phone numbers.  

Free and Confidential
HCCC will provide this emergency service free of charge to students 
and employees – there is no charge to sign up. However, mobile service 
providers may charge a fee for incoming messages depending on an 
individual’s plan.

Personal information entered into the Connect-ED system will be 
kept confidential and will not be used for any other purpose.

For information about Connect-ED, visit :
www.hccc.edu/administration/communications/emergency-
notification.html

Stay informed and 
get Connect-ED today!


